
 
NCCC'S NEW LEARNING MANAGEMENT SYSTEM! 

 
As part of SUNY's transition from Blackboard to D2L Brightspace, North 
Country will switch its learning management system for the Summer 
2023 semester.  Some of you may have been part of the pilot for Spring 
2023 (thank you!). 
 
Here are some key items to know as we make the switch: 
 

• You can find the D2L Brightspace log-in link at the bottom of the 
NCCC website.  Look for "D2L Brightspace." 

 
 

 
 



• Sign in using the same credentials as you use to log into 
the Student Portal. 

 
 
 
 
 

• Once you sign in, here is your Brightspace Home Page: 

 



 
 

• Here is the Student Orientation Course in Brightspace:

 
 
  

• Click on the "Getting Started" box to move through the Student Orientation. 


